Examination Notice: Department of Zoology

On behalf of Department of Zoology, Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya, Burdwan, requested
to those students not attained in third and fifth SEM General practical examinations
which were conducted on 13th and 14th September, 2020, must have to contact to any
of our Departmental teacher’s.

From
Dr. Someshwar Singha
H.0.D
Department of Zoology
Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya, Burdwan




